
Good News: New CDFpay mobile app available to download  

 

St John the Baptist Primary School will be using the new CDFpay mobile app for online 
canteen ordering, uniform shop, events and fundraising at our school from the start of 
Term 1 2025.   

How to register for a new CDFpay account 

1. Download the CDFpay mobile app on the Apple or Google store, then click ‘Sign 
up now’. 
No app? Register here 
Important:  

• You will not be able to use your existing CDFpay credentials to log in to the 
new CDFpay mobile app. You will need to follow these steps to create a 
new CDFpay account (you can use the same email address if desired).  

• Register for a new CDFpay account before the start of Term 1 2025 and we 
will transfer any remaining balance on your account before the end of 
March 2025.  

2. Enter and confirm your email address, then click ‘Sign up’. 
3. Check your email inbox and follow the prompts to complete your account 

registration (check junk/spam if lost). 
• Order and pay in seconds!  

Have questions? View CDFpay powered by Flexischools Help & Support for detailed 
FAQs or chat to the Flexischools Digital Assistant. If you cannot find what you are 
looking for, please complete the online Contact Form and Flexischools will get back to 
you directly.  

https://apps.apple.com/app/cdfpay/id6651832522
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.cdfpay
https://user.cdfpay.flexischools.com.au/register
https://flexischools.zendesk.com/hc/en-au/
https://flexischools.zendesk.com/hc/en-au/requests/new

